
Town Meeting 1984 
 
The annual town meeting of Eureka township was held March 13 at 8:00 O clock.  The 

meeting was called to order and Eugene Dietz was chosen moderator.  The minutes of the 
last (1983) meeting was read as accepted. 
 
The treasurers report was presented by Wayne Shaff and accepted.  Since there was no 

old business, Gary Smith then presented the proposed budget for 1985, an increase of 
17% over last year.  After some discussion a motion by Jerry Swanson seconded by Earl 
Schindeldecker a levy of $107,000.00 was passed. 
 

Road maintenance schedule was explained also snowplowing.  There was some 
complaints about roads that seemed to be left till last on the list.  Rother may be asked to 
change his rotation of plowing.  Brush control was explained also weed cutting.  Gary 
Smith read a letter from the Senior Center and asked the township to contribute $3,000.  

This proposal failed to pass. 
 
He matter of spending Revenue Sharing funds was next and on a motion by Steve 
Helkenn seconded by Yetzer this was up to the board. 

 
The clerk presented some figures on taxes and related subjects. 
 
Election results. 

 
Cheryl 25 
Lee 25 
Shaff 26 

Leine 20 
 
Meeting adjourned 

Hilman Leine, Clerk 

 
Bids for road maintenance, repair and snow plowing were called for in a legal ad in the 
Dakota County Tribune.  Miller construction had the lowest bid and were given the 
contract on a 5-0 vote by the board. 

 
Town Officers 
Ray Kadlec   Chairman 
Cheryl Schindeldecker Supervisor 

Lee    Supervisor 
John Curry   Supervisor 
Hollis Larson   Supervisor 
Wayne Shaff   Treasurer 

Hilman Leine   Clerk 
 
  


